
June 12, 2025 

I am happy to report to you that we have significant developments that we will be sharing with you in 
the next few business days regarding Credex. With that being said we will be posting an additional 
newsletter next week.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding.

Scott Esser 
Head of Investor Relations 

CREDEX Corporation 




